
January 19th, 192

Regt. Sergt.-Major Hatcher, 
The Armoury,
Bay Street,
Victoria, B. C.

My dear Hatcner:-
I am this morning in receipt of 

your letter of the 12th of January with reference 
to your application for the position of caretaker 
at thé Drill Hall. If any reference is made to me 
I shall be very glad indeed to say that I can in 
your behalf. I most sincerely hope tha't you receive 
the position, for I am sure that you would fill it 
to the satisfaction of the Department and with credit to yourself.

I know Just how sorry all of you ill be to lose Golonel Robertson. I!e was a rattling 
good soldier and I am sure must have made a splendid commanding officer.

Most cordially reciprocating yourgood wishes, I am.
Yours faithfully,


